
NOTICE 
TOWN BOARD

TOWN OF SUMNER
Tuesday, April 26, 2022

Notice is given that on Tuesday, April 26, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., the Town 
Board of the Town of Sumner will attend the meeting of the Strickland 
Town Board at Strickland Town Hall, W16508 Hwy 8, Rice Lake, WI. A 
road agreement for shared maintenance on 30th Street/County Line 
Road (a town line/county line road) will be discussed and appropriate 
action may be taken. Any interested persons are welcome to attend. 

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk
April 25, 2022


